KAMALOMALO‘O HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS ASSOCIATION, INC.

PO Box 532
Anahola HI 96703

July 8, 2013
Aloha ‘Ohana and Friends of Anahola and Kaua‘i,

With a majority decision by five of the Hawaiian Homes Commissioners who opposed
the Anahola Renewable Energy Project on Friday, June 28, 2013, ke Akua has given us
this opportunity to move forward to work on a plan to develop the 2,143 acres of
Kamalomalo‘o lands.

The Commissioners heard our community's plea to give us an opportunity to develop a
plan and to show a good faith effort when they return to Kaua‘i on July 22 and 23, 2013,
we are moving ahead to form the Kamalomalo‘o Hawaiian Home Lands
Association, Inc. and the following individuals have agreed to serve as:

President, Abraham K. "Hiwa" Makanui
Vice President, Kimo G. Rosa
Secretary/Treasurer, Maybelle K. "Toni" Ka‘a‘a

The State Articles of Incorporation document has been submitted (via certified mail),
and we are working on IRS 501(c)(3) nonprofit status, which will be submitted as soon
as we receive a certified copy of the Articles.

As we move forward on this healing huaka'i, we ask ke Akua for His provision of grace,
humility, and aloha upon all of us, and we will share every step of the plan when we
schedule a meeting date(s), time(s), and place(s).

Finally, we are aware that differences will arise, that's a given; but when that happens,
we have to remember that the result of the Commissioners' decision on Friday, June 28,
2013 stemmed from our voices together as one community, and we need to maintain
that voice and malama and aloha each other.

"To everything there is a season and a time for every purpose under heaven." (Ecc.
3:1). With ke Akua's kokua that season and time is now.

Me ke aloha pumehana,

Hiwa Makanui, amakanui@gmail.com
Kimo Rosa, kazrosa@gmail.com
Toni Ka‘a‘a, kauatkalani@hawaiiantel.net



